
 
 

Board Game Donation Wish List:  

Thank you so much for helping with our board game donation! This is one of the main activities 

that help with fostering close bonds between child and parent during the emotional visit. For the 

games, we ideally look for ones that are well-known, easy, and family friendly. Some examples of 

games:  

➢ Sorry  

➢ Trouble  

➢ Chutes & Ladders  

➢ Candy Land  

➢ Card games (UNO, goldfish, old maid, etc)  

➢ Memory matching games  

➢ Counting and learning games   

Please make sure they are NEW board games (wrapped/unopened), this will make it easier for 

processing when we bring them into the prison.   

Additionally, we are seeking games that encourage communication and relationship building for 

children and parents. There are new card games that aid in this such as:   

➢ Healthier Together  

➢ Mix It Up  

➢ The Empathy Game  

➢ Get Closer  

NOTE: Please make sure that the donation provided is appropriate for children.  

✓ No jail, prison, breaking out themed games (NOT APPROPRIATE)  

 

Please feel free to visit our Amazon registry for a more convenient way to donate. 

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/302C6BQ965FWL  

For monetary donations, please scan QR code.  

Nonprofit Tax ID: 68-0547196 

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/302C6BQ965FWL

